
 

 

To: Assignment Editor/ Editor of Local News and Education 

  

31st January, 2020 

 

 HSUHK Announces Further Suspension of Face-to-face 

Teaching until 1 March 2020   

 

In view of the continued increase in the number of confirmed and 
suspected Novel Coronavirus infection cases, the Hang Seng 
University of Hong Kong (HSUHK) has decided to further suspend 
the face-to-face teaching activities until 1 March 2020 (i.e. class will 
be resumed on Monday, 2 March 2020) to safeguard the health of 
staff and students. Online teaching will be arranged during this 
suspension period. The University will also extend the teaching 
period of the Semester Two for 2 weeks. 

The University will continue to monitor the situation closely and make 
timely announcements as necessary. 
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